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VOTE SHEET

APRIL 20, 1999

RE: DOCKET NO. 981901-TI - Cancellation by Florida Public Service
Commission of Interexchange Telecommunications Certificate No. 5206 issued
to Hello Card Inc. for violation of Rule 25-4.0161, F.A.C., Regulatory
Assessment Fees; Telecommunications Companies.

Issue 1: Should the Commission grant Hello Card Inc. a voluntary
cancellation of its IXC Certificate No. 52067

Recommendation: No. The Commission should not grant the company a
voluntary cancellation of its IXC certificate. The Commission should
involuntarily cancel Hello Card Inc.’'s certificate with an effective date

of December 31, 1998.
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Issue 2: Should this docket be closed?
Recommendation: Yes, if the Commission approves staff’s recommendation in
Issue 1, this docket should be closed.
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COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission
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